
From: Chase Settle
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Balsam Sampling
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 4:41:26 PM

Sampling for tomorrow has been delayed.  Due to the area requiring sampling at the Glow Worm Battery, I will be
 finishing there before going to the Balsam to complete initial sampling.

Thanks,

Chase
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T
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If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking
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